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With the month of August comes the end of summer vacation. The youth group has a 

busy month ahead before school starts again. We will have plenty of exciting news to 

share when asked that same old question on the first day. What did you do this summer?

 

Navajo Mission Trip 

Nine people took 

the trip to New 

Mexico to put on 

a VBS for the 

Navajo 

Ministries. Our 

week was filled with teaching some 

awesome kids about Jesus, a work project 

(painting and landscaping), and the beautiful 

scenery. There are pictures and videos up on 

The Shelter facebook page if you wish to 

check them out 

(www.facebook.com/groups/BYGShelter). 

We were truly blessed to work with such 

adorable amazing 

children who 

touched our hearts. 

We will truly miss 

them and pray they 

continue to seek 

Jesus.  

Girls Camping Trip 

One other upcoming event is our fist high 

school girls only camping trip. Mel Bailey 

and Bailey Pearce are taking a group of girls 

to Mondeaux Flowage for 

a weekend camping trip 

in August 14-17. We hope 

this will be a great 

opportunity to get away 

for a weekend and have some quailty Jesus 

time. 

VBS 

Our VBS this year is the 21
st
 to the 23

rd
. Our 

theme is outback rock. We hope to see many 

shinging faces this year. Many of the youth 

group are volunteering to help put on the 

program. This is a great chance for the youth 

to become more involved in the church. 

Anybody willing to volunteer should contact 

Pat. 

 

If you would like to recognize any youth 

achievements in the next newsletter contact 

Mel Bailey by September 5. 

715-323-7275 or melbailey08@yahoo.com 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/BYGShelter

